Kenneth O. May Professor of Mathematics University of Toronto Toronto, Canada

Dear Professor May:

I had hoped and intended to secure additional information on the Iowa Section history, as you requested of me in October, but it has been impossible for me to do so.

I am enclosing a complete list of Officers of the Iowa Section as they are readily available back to 1946. I will have to leave the affairs of the Iowa Section in the hands of the new officers including Dr. B. E. Gillam as Secretary.

Sincerely yours,

Earle L. Canfield Dean

ELC/rm

cc: Dr. B. E. Gillam